
 

DOMINICA HOMES REHABILITATION PROJECT 

To Whom It May Concern: 

28th August 2018 

Mr. Amit Weiner. 

 

Amit has been working with me for the past 8 months, as part of the IsraAID 
collaboration with the Digicel Foundation to rebuild the homes of families on the East 
Coast of Dominica severely damaged or destroyed by Hurricane Maria. 

As the new Shelter Program Manager for Israid, Amit faced a difficult baptism into the 
project with little or no handover from his predecessor and at a time when the project 
was starting in earnest. 

However, Amit rose to the challenges admirably and quickly got to grips with the 
technical and logistical constraints and hurdles we faced here on a post-Maria Dominica! 
His technical expertise along with a level-headed and calm nature soon saw the project 
become a reality. 

This alone was no mean feat, dealing with a raft of bureaucracy as well as very limited 
supplies of material and an even more limited supply of skilled workers. 

Add to that, the very poor communications in the area of the project, as well as very 
basic living conditions, make Amit’s success all the more laudable. 

In short, Amit became the mainstay of the project and I would welcome him on any 
future project and have no hesitation in recommending him for future employment. 

 

Regards, 

Peter Court, 

Project Manager, Digicel Foundation.   Court.eds@outlook.com 
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